1830

Notice to Members re
Minister Warr Provides Update on K-12 Education
May 15, 2020

The Honourable Brian Warr, Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development, confirmed today that
schools will remain closed for the current school year. A plan is being developed, in consultation with the
NLTA and school districts, for instruction for September that will encompass various options depending on
the situation with the COVID-19 pandemic at that time. The complete news release can be viewed through the
following link.
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https://www.gov.nl.ca/releases/2020/eecd/0515n01/

